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June 3, 2019

Catherine A. McNamara

Rates Analyst 11, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
Liberty Utilities

15 Buttrick Rd

Londonderry, NH 03053

Re: DG 19-068 — Liberty Utilities — Keene Division-2019 Summer Cost of Gas-June

Adjustment
Proposed 24" Rev. Pg. 1, Proposed 19" Rev. Pg. 3, Proposed 19" Rev. Pg. 4,
Proposed 14™ Rev. Pg. 85, Proposed 7" Rev. Pg. 90

Dear Ms. McNamara:

Staff has reviewed the filing received on May 24, 2019 in the above- captioned
proceeding. Staff does agree the rate effective June 1, 2019 is correct in the filing, but the filing
has been rejected for the following reason:

o The references to “winter” on the submitted tariff will need to be corrected to
“summer” and then resubmitted (i.e. page 3 line 29 of the attached pdf). A copy of
this letter is being entered into the docket and the tariff filing will be placed in our
permanent file.

Enclosed for your records is a date stamped copy of the filing. If I can be of future
assistance please contact me at (603) 271-6027 or via e-mail at Kerri-Lyvn.Gilpatric/apuc.nh.gov.

Yours truly,
/s/ Kerri-Lyn Gilpatric

Kerri-Lyn Gilpatric
Program Specialist

Enclosures
cc: docketbk
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